
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 
November 6, 2024                     (941) 575-5050 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
The City of Punta Gorda’s Hurricane Debris Hotline has been established and is operated by the 
State Debris Contractor. Residents may call 833-843-8810 to have their debris collection questions 
answered. You may also submit your questions to Punta.Gordainquiries@tetratech.com.  
Reminder the haulers arrived on 10/16/2024 and will be working throughout the city for 90 days. 
There will be a total of two sweeps of residential Hurricane debris collections. Once the first pass 
is completed residents will be notified via our website City of Punta Gorda, FL | Home, or 
Facebook page City Of Punta Gorda - Government | Facebook of the notification of the second 
pass. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 
the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday, through Friday. 
 

 
 
 
 
RUN DATE: November 6, 2024 
 
E-mail:  City Council 
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